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October 20, 2006

NOTICE OF WORKSHOP CANCELLATION 

AND ALTERNATIVE PROCESS
(Previously Set for Wednesday, November 1, 2006, 10:00 a.m.)

Re:
Missoula Plan for Intercarrier Compensation Reform


Docket UT-061284

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) has determined that discussion of state-specific policy issues and financial impacts of the Missoula Plan for Intercarrier Compensation Reform will be most productive if conducted in individual meetings with interested persons, including individual companies, public interest groups, and Public Counsel.  The Commission accordingly gives notice that the workshop previously scheduled for November 1, 2006, is cancelled.
The Commission requests that each company file electronically via the Commission’s Record Center (records@wutc.wa.gov) its estimates of the potential direct and indirect impacts of the Missoula Plan on its operations in Washington State no later than two (2) days prior to any scheduled individual meeting.  All companies are strongly encouraged to file these estimates with the Commission whether or not they schedule a meeting.  
If you would like to schedule a meeting with the Commission to discuss this topic or have questions, please contact Ms. Jing Roth by phone at (360) 664-1291 or by e-mail at jroth@wutc.wa.gov, or Tim Zawislak by phone at (360) 664-1294 or by e-mail at tzawisla@wutc.wa.gov.
Sincerely,

DAVID W. DANNER
Executive Director
